KITIMAT

A Marvel of Nature and Industry

WATER DISRUPTION IN SERVICE CENTRE

May 4, 2021 — On Wednesday, May 5 at 9:00 p.m., the water in Service Centre will be turned off for
water system repairs. It is anficipated that the work will be completed by 5:00 a.m. on Thursday.

Some users may experience discoloured water the following day. If you are experiencing this, please
turn on your taps and run until the water is clear. If water discolouration continues call 250-632-8930.

We apologize for any inconvenience.




